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Missouri State Employee Salaries to be Studied 
(AP) - Missouri lawmakers want to spend $300,000 to study the salaries of state employees. 

The money for a comprehensive study of employee wages originally was included by the House in
next year's proposed budget. The Senate Appropriations Committee decided Tuesday to also support
the project, meaning it likely will remain in the final version of the budget. 

Missouri employees have frequently been found to be among the lowest paid state workers in the
country.

The budget plan being considered by lawmakers would provide a 1 percent pay raise starting next
January. 

Sen. Mike Kehoe, a Jefferson City Republican, said the state hasn't conducted a comprehensive
salary study since 1984. He wants to develop a long-term plan that could reduce the number of
employees but boost the pay of those who remain.  
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